
    
Norwich City Council 

 
SCRUTINY COMMITTEE                       

 

 

Item No 6 
 

 REPORT for meeting to be held on 13 July 2017 

Appointment of representative and substitute for the 
Norfolk Countywide Community Safety Partnership 

Scrutiny sub panel 
Summary:  

To appoint a representative and substitute for the community 
safety scrutiny panel. 

Conclusions:  
To appoint a representative and substitute for the community 
safety scrutiny panel.  

 
Recommendation: 

 
 
To appoint a representative and substitute and that they report 
back at the earliest next scrutiny committee, subject to meetings 
being organised. 

 
Contact Officer: 

 
  
Beth Clark  
Scrutiny liaison officer  
bethanyclark@norwich.gov.uk 
01603 212153 
 

  

 
  

mailto:bethanyclark@norwich.gov.uk


1. Norwich City Council has a scrutiny member representative who sits on 
the Norfolk countywide community safety partnership scrutiny sub 
panel plus one substitute member. The role of the Norfolk countywide 
community safety partnership scrutiny sub panel is to: 

 
• Scrutinise the actions, decisions and priorities of the Norfolk 

Countywide community Safety Crime and Disorder Partnership in 
respect of crime and disorder on behalf of the county council 
communities committee 

• Scrutinise the priorities as set out in the annual countywide community 
safety partnership plan 

• Make any reports or recommendations to the countywide community 
safety partnership and the county council communities committee. 

 
2. While the scrutiny sub panel has the duty of scrutinising the work of the  

CCSP, the police and crime panel scrutinises the work of the police 
and crime commissioner. There is a protocol regarding the relationship 
of these two panels to encourage and exchange information and to 
cooperate towards the delivery of their respective responsibilities. The 
community safety partnership meets once or twice a year at County 
Hall. 


